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8th March 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

Upper Sixth  

The students’ results from their mock examinations are now available on ParentPortal. Please note that 

ParentPortal is a separate entity from ParentHub. Guidance for accessing ParentPortal is available on the 

College website via the Communication to Parents tab (link below) or you can email questions to: 

portal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/communication-to-parents 

These results will be followed at the end of term by a full report. In the meantime, each student in the Sixth Form 

will have a one-to-one meeting with me or Mr Henderson on Monday 13th March or Tuesday 14th March. The 

purpose of these meetings is to encourage students to reflect on the progress they have made so far and consider 

any specific areas on which they need to focus as they move through their courses. It’s also another opportunity 

for us simply to catch-up with them individually, which we value as part of our ongoing pastoral provision. 

The full report is sent at the end of term as we feel it is important that you receive detailed feedback about your 

daughter’s progress before the Easter break. In addition to teacher comments and suggested targets, the reports 

will also include the marks and grades the students have achieved in their mock examinations. However, if at any 

time you have concerns about any aspect of your daughter’s final months at College, please do not hesitate to 

contact me or their tutor. 

Please continue to encourage and support your daughter, as we are doing; these last months will be crucial in 

determining final grades and, for most, entry into their first choice of Higher Education or employment. The vast 

majority continue to work very hard, and I hope all the students will realise the importance of planning their 

preparation to make effective use of the time remaining. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Emma Clements 

Head of Sixth Form and Enrichment 
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